
How do I get a 

CHS Hallway Locker? 

 

In order to acquire a hallway locker, for use during the 

upcoming 2025-26 school year, there is a required $5 

deposit payable through SchoolPay (see link below).  

https://schoolpay.com/pay/for/-Locker-Fee-NOT-PE--

500/Sb2NKSa 

If you have entered the information in SchoolPay and 

make the payment, prior to July 25th, 2025 you will 

receive an email with your student’s locker information 

before the Link Crew Freshman Day on July 31st, 2025).  

For all other locker rentals after July 25thst.  

For all new locker rentals; locker information will be 

emailed the Monday following your rental.  If you have 

further questions please email dean Highsmith 

John.highsmith@stjohns.k12.fl.us 
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